
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

ROA 

 

2md March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 7 Visit to Derwent Hill Outdoor Centre 

Monday 10 July 2023 – Friday 14 July 2023 
 

I am delighted to announce that I am arranging an activities week for pupils at 

Derwent Hill Outdoor Education Centre in the Lake District, between Monday 10 July 

2023 and Friday 14 July 2023. 

 

It is an opportunity for your child to participate in a fantastic outdoor activity 

experience. The activities on offer will include a number of water sports, climbing, 

high ropes course and gorge walking, just to name a few. The course will also create 

challenging situations which will develop team work skills, confidence and self-

esteem.  This is a great opportunity for pupils to work alongside their peers in a 

different, outdoor environment whilst modelling our school values and our behaviour 

expectations of ready, respectful and safe. 

 

The cost of the week, including transport, food, accommodation and activities will 

be £328 per pupil.  If you would like your child to take part in this activity week, please 

complete the attached reply slip and arrange payment of a £30 deposit by Friday 

24th March. All payments must be made via ParentMail and there will be the option 

to spread the cost of the trip over the coming months, with the full balance to be 

paid by Friday 30 June 2023.  

 

There are only 50 places available for the trip. Should there be more than 50 pupils 

who apply to go on the trip, places will be allocated via a random draw on Friday 

Venerable Bede Church of England Academy 

Northern Lights Learning Trust 

 Tunstall Bank, Sunderland, SR2 0SX 

Telephone: 0191 523 9745 

Email: venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk      

Website: www.venerablebede.co.uk 

 Headteacher: Mr D Airey (BSc Hons) 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs G A Booth (BA Hons/M.Ed.) 

CEO: Jo Heaton OBE 



 

 

31st of March.  Pupils who do not secure a place will be placed on a reserve list and 

deposits will be refunded.  

 

Should you have any queries regarding this trip, please contact me at school. 

  

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Mr R Atherton 

Head of Physical Education 
 

 

 

 

Year 7 Trip to Derwent Hill Outdoor Centre 

Monday 10 July 2023 – Friday 14 July 2023 
 

 

Name of Pupil: ………………………...……….………..…...……  

 
 


